
 

 

   

The Daughters of the King Chapter of the Marys and Marthas had a fun filled busy month of July.  

We hosted an afternoon tea for the ladies of the church, and served an assortment of tea sandwiches, 
sweets and iced tea. It was a lovely afternoon of friendship and sharing. All who attended had a lovely 
time. 



 

On the 20th of July the Daughters attended our annual picnic at Gouldsboro State Park in Gouldsboro PA. 
This is organized every year by Nancy Holleran for all of Province III. We start the day with a Holy 
eucharist service in the beautiful outdoors which our Lord has provided for us. 

This is followed by Jay Holleran’s barbeque of hamburgers and hot dogs cooked to perfection. The 
Daughters provide an assortment of side dishes which never disappoint.  

This event is attended by all who are able from far and near and is a wonderful day of fun laughter and 
fellowship. 

 


